
 
 

         Summer 2014 
 

 

 

 

Dear Students, 

 

 I hope that you are having a great summer! We have a lot 

of neat activities planned for the year so come back to school all 

charged up and ready to work. I am sure that we will have an 

awesome year! 

 

 One way to start the year off right is to come to school on 

the first day with all of your supplies. Here is a list of what 

you’ll need: 

* One and one half inch wide binder with metal              

   rings and a pocket inside the front cover 

* wide lined filler paper 

* zippered pencil pouch 

* 8 dividers without pockets 

* 10 sharpened pencils 

* erasers 

* box of colored pencils 

* 70 page spiral notebook 

 

Thank you and I’ll see you in September! 

Sincerely, 

Mr. LaVigne 


